
Elementary Student

Council

Sixth graders learned about elections and were given

the option to run for Student Council. Student Council

is something new for the elementary this year, and will

be sponsored by Mrs. Moore and Ms. Williams. Only

6th graders were allowed to run, but 3rd through 6th

grade voted on the candidates. Those who did not

choose to run worked on committees for the

candidates. Each candidate had to write and present a

speech, and create posters and campaign buttons.

Eight students were elected to the council. So far

student council has helped coordinate Grandparents'

Day, fall decorations, and Red Ribbon Week. 

Athletic Honors

Kailyn Stradt- Softball 1st team All District, 1st team

All Conference, and All Region

Karsyn Biggers-Softball 1st team All District,1st team

All Conference 

Madison Cooley- Softball 1st team All District, 2nd

team All Conference 

Cadence Chaffin- Softball 1st team All District, 2nd

team All Conference 

Kaylee Henson-  Softball 1st team All District 

Billie Kinsely- Softball 2nd team All Conference 

Mallory Shaw - Cross Country 1st Overall

Conference Champ and Unofficial State Champion

Michael Kincaid- Cross Country 1st Overall

Conference Champ

JH Boys & Girls Cross Country- Frisco League

Team Champions
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Stoutland R-II Awarded $84,000 Grant to Improve

Building Security.

Members are: Simon Powell, Chevy Gross, Dalynn Miller,

Holly Parkhurst, Baylie Sullivan, Ellie Franklin, Jalysa

Howlett and Abby Reisch.

Safety Improvements

Stoutland R-II was awarded $84,055.00 in federal

funds over a two-year period under the 2019 COPS

Office School Violence Prevention Program (SVPP).

The local cash match required for this award is

$28,018.00. Four security improvements are complete

or nearly complete as a result of this grant. Installed

and operational last fall was the addition of an IP

phone system that provides direct internal dialing and

communications from all school locations including our

bus barn, athletic facilities and all classrooms. The

most visible project is security enhancements to the

main entrance of the building with the construction of a

vestibule to provide a more customer friendly

entrance including an in person greeting while limiting

access to the rest of the school. As part of the

vestibule project, keyless entry has been added to all

exterior doors providing centralized control and

automation of all exterior doors. The third project was

the addition and upgrades to security cameras

throughout the building and along all exterior walls

that will provide 24/7 monitoring of all movement

including enhanced imaging to more readily identify

potential problems and provide a better deterrent of

unwanted behavior. These enhancements are

scheduled to be completed and fully operational prior

to the Thanksgiving break.





November 4- Parent Teacher Conferences 4:00-7:00 pm
November 5- Parent Teacher Conferences 7:30-10:30 am
November 11- FFA District Speeches
November 12- Meet the Tigers Night 4:30 pm
November 15-18- FFA Food Drive
November 17- FAFSA Frenzy
November 18- School Board Meeting
November 19- Boys & Girls Basketball vs Halfway
November 22- Boys & Girls Basketball vs Macks Creek
November 24 & 25- NO SCHOOL
November 27-30- Frisco League Tournament

Making tracks to great destinations

JH/HS Cross Country Team2nd grade Book of the Month Club


